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Date:

From:

To: City Council Regular Meeting

Public Safety Committee

Monday, July 11, 2005

This Legislative File is being referred to you for your review, response and/or action.  
Any due date is noted below.  Should you require any further information or are 
unable to meet the specified due date, please contact the City Council Liaison at 
(248) 841-2463.

2004-0032 Discussion of False Alarm Ordinance

Whereas, significant problems are caused in Rochester Hills by a large number of 
Police responses to false alarm systems.  These false alarms cause man power 
problems, costs, liability issues and greater harm by reducing the credibility of all 
alarms and,

Whereas, other communities, which now include Sterling Heights, have instituted 
programs involving alarm registration and a scale of fines for repeat false alarms and,

Therefore, be it resolved, that the Rochester Hills City Council Public Safety 
Committee recommends that City Council move forward with adopting a False Alarm 
Ordinance based on Sterling Heights False Alarm Ordinance and that the Council 
President schedule it for an upcoming Council meeting.

Due Date:

Instructions: Chairperson Raschke briefly recapped the False Alarm discussion from 2004 and asked 
for a resolution to move it forward to City Council for discussion.  

NOTE: If there are any questions concerning this notice, please direct them to the City Council Liaison.

Page 1 Printed on 8/10/2005


